
 
 
 
 
 

 

No. CEE/5500/2017/KEAM-2018/TA1                                Dated:27.08.2018 
 
 
 

The Principal 
All Medical/Dental Colleges  
 
 

Sir, 
 

Sub:- CEE-Mop-up counseling to MBBS/BDS courses postponed-intimation –reg. 
Ref:- This office letter of even no. dated: 18.08.2018 

 

Inviting your kind attention to the reference above, I am to inform you that, the 

Hon’ble Supreme Court of India have granted extension of time up to 10th September 2018 for 

closing of admissions to MBBS/BDS courses in the State in the backdrop of the devastating 

flood and the situation prevailing after that. Hence, the Mop-up counseling for filling up the 

vacant seats in MBBS/BDS courses which was scheduled to be started on 28th August 2018 has 

been postponed to 4th and 5th of September 2018. There is no change in the venue of Mop-up 

counseling.  

                  Yours faithfully, 

 

                 

                        COMMISSIONER FOR ENTRANCE EXAMINATIONS 

Office of the  
COMMISSIONER FOR  

ENTRANCE EXAMINATIONS 

Housing Board Buildings, Santhi Nagar 

Thiruvananthapuram – 695 001 
 

Telephone : 0471 - 2332120 

 : 0471 - 2338487 

Fax : 0471 - 2337228 

E-mail : ceekinfo@cee.kerala.gov.in 

Website : www.cee-kerala.org 
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